
 

 

Thursday 23rd September 2020 
 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

Throughout this academic year your son/daughter will be taking part in PE lessons in 
both indoor and outdoor settings. We have always expected students to have indoor 
and outdoor footwear for PE but we now have to ask that specific footwear be worn 
for lessons taught on the 3G pitch. 
 

This means that all students will need trainers for lessons in the gym, sports hall and 
tennis/netball courts for the following sports; 
 

-Basketball, Badminton, Netball, Tennis, Fitness, Rounders, Athletics 
 

They will also need suitable footwear known as plastic/moulded studs or dry pitch 
studs for use on the 3G that can also be used on the field for the following sports; 
 

-Rugby, Hockey, Football, La Crosse, Cricket, OAA  
 

Please do not buy AstroTurf trainers as they are often the dimpled type that can 
be seen on the image below that aren’t suitable for our 3G. 
 

 
 
 
If you have any question or queries please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Craig Humber 
Curriculum Leader for PE 
chumber@emmbrook.wokinham.sch.uk 
 


